
 
July 2015 E-Notes 

 
Dear ACSC Presidents, 
 
I trust that your Fourth of July was fun and safe celebrations were had by all.  The 
ACSC Summer Workshop is here. We will continue our celebrations next week-
end July 10-12, 2015 with the Northern Virginia Shag Club.  Please remember that 
this is a mandatory workshop. Our Chairman Ken Akin, and our secretary, Lisa 
Caveny, just sent out the agenda and other information, so please make sure that 
you have read and have what you need before attending the meeting. 
Sunday/Fun Monday Tickets: We encourage you to continue to sell your tickets 
and hopefully someone from your club will sell or buy the winning ticket. The club 
also has the opportunity to win prize money. If additional tickets are needed, please 
contact Rosemary Parten at randbparten@windstream.com or (919) 774-8090. Fun 
Sunday/Fun Monday Flyers Attached 
Club info: 
Please check the website to make sure that your club information is current and 
correct. If any change should occur, please submit the club information form or 
contact Lisa Caveny at acscsecretary@aol.com. It is extremely important that you 
submit this form. This is our permanent record that is kept with our records for 
ACSC. 

SOS Cards: 

Card sales are going great for SOS. Please mail a club check for your cards to SOS 
P.O. Box 4456, North Myrtle Beach, SC, 29547. Also, any unsold cards can be 
mailed to the same address.  Registration forms should be mailed to Wanda 
Cavin, 134 Venus Lane, Mooresville, NC 28117 or wbcavin@gmail.com. 

Jr. SOS: 

Please visit the website www.juniorshaggers.com to register for this incredible 
event. Please share with your club members this information. It is a great way of 
getting juniors involved in our dance. Flyer attached! 

ACSC Board Team, 
  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy 
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